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IMPORTANT - THE FIRST MEETING WITH THE TEACHER 

KINDERGARTEN, kindergarten, grade 1 and 2 

 

  

"PEACEFUL CHILDHOOD WILL ALLOW CHILDREN TO LOOK  

WITH CONFIDENCE FOR LIFE AND FOR TOMORROW " 

 St. Pope John Paul II 

 

 

The first meeting always leaves a mark on us. For many of our youngest students, the September 11th or 12th meeting 

will be a new adventure. Taught by many years of experience, we know that not all children are confident enough, and 

will trust their PANI (teacher) from Polish School. Therefore, in order to avoid unnecessary stress for children, parents 

and teachers, we suggest that the first two weeks (and if necessary, longer) children from the youngest classes 

(weather permitting) meet not in the classroom, but in parking lot no. 1 (opposite the school, next to the church.) 

Depending on the teacher's decision and the weather conditions, children will be able to go to the playground on 

Ledochowski Street. There, wearing masks and keeping social distance, students will be able to get to know their 

“Pani" and friends. Then, after taking their temperature and washing hands children will go to their classes. We hope 

that this will avoid stress and crying for your children, 

  

After two or three meetings with the teacher, the younger classes (from preschool to grade 2) will be obligated to follow 

the rules given for all other students. 

  

Each teacher will have a board with the number of her class. Parents can also participate in these introductory meetings 

respecting all the safety requirements of our school (mask / social distance) 

We hope that all children will be happy surrounded by their teachers and their peers from the St. John Paul II Polish 

School. 

 

THE TEACHERS WILL BE IN CONTACT WITH THE PARENTS - PLEASE PROVIDE THE CORRECT E-MAIL 

ADDRESSES AND PHONE NUMBERS ON THE FORMS! 

 

Thank you for your cooperation!  

  

IN SUMMARY: THE 11TH AND 12TH AS WELL AS THE 18TH AND 19TH OF SEPTEMBER, PARENTS OF 

CLASSES FROM PRESCHOOL TO 2ND GRADE PLEASE PARK IN PARKING LOT NO. 4 AND GO TO PARKING 

LOT NO. 1 TO MEET THE TEACHER. 


